
 
 

To:      MP&L Committee Date:  Oct. 25, 2011  
         
From:  Laramie Bowron, Manager of Planning Reviewed By:  
 

 
SUBJECT:  TDA TRIENNIAL PERFORMANCE AUDIT FINAL REPORT   

 
 

SUMMARY OF ISSUES:  The Metropolitan Transportation Commission has released its 
Triennial Performance Audit for the Central Contra Costa Transit 
Authority. It is a requirement for transit agencies receiving 
Transportation Development Act (TDA) and State Transit 
Assistance (STA) funds to undergo a performance audit every three 
years by an independent audit firm. The audit is based on the 
following criteria for which there were no negative findings or 
recommendations:  

 
1. An assessment of data collection reporting procedures  

2. A review of performance trends in TDA-mandated indicators  

3. A review of compliance with selected PUC requirements 

4. An evaluation of CCCTA’s actions to implement the 
recommendations from the last performance audit 

5. Findings, conclusions, and recommendations to further improve 
CCCTA’s performance based on the results of the previous sections. 

 
RECOMMENDATION:                  Information Only 
 
ATTACHMENT:  MTC’s TDA Triennial Performance Audit Final Report 
 
 
  

 
















































































































